
Superintendent Search Committee Meeting 
Southwest Public Schools 
District 179 
August 29, 2022 
 
President Duane Teter called the Superintendent Search Committee Meeting of the Southwest Public 
Schools Board of Education to order at 8:20 p.m. on August 29, 2022 at the Southwest Junior-Senior 
High School in Bartley. 
 
Present:  Duane Teter, Jennifer McConville, Jason Kloepping, John O’Dea, Jason Neseth, and Brooke 
Brooks. 
 
Absent:  None.   
 
Visitors:  Mark Norvell and Cindy Huff. 
 
President Teter observed Open Meeting Law requirements. 
 
Mark Norvell and Cindy Huff, representatives of the Nebraska Rural Community Schools Association, 
shared with the Board of Education the timing and procedures of selecting a new superintendent. 
 
Moved by O’Dea, seconded by Teter, to adjourn the meeting at 9:35 p.m.  Ayes:  Kloepping, McConville, 
Brooks, O’Dea, Neseth, and Teter.  Nays:  None.  Motion carried. 
 


